Facebook/Instagram/X Page

Terms of Use

@HamptonCSchools is the official Facebook page,
Hampton_city_schools is the official Instagram page, and
@HamptonCSchools is the official X page for Hampton City
Schools in Hampton, Virginia.

These are the official pages for all past, present and future
students; teachers, friends, business partners and others who
support the mission and vision of our school Division to share
information about the Division. We welcome comments,
including constructive criticism. We will do our best to respond
to inquiries in a timely manner. Endorsements and personal or
company promotions are prohibited. By using or accessing the
Hampton City Schools Facebook, Instagram, and/or X page, you
agree to comply with the Division’s Terms and Conditions.

We reserve the right to remove or ban any user for comments
that violate our Terms of Use. Personal attacks, vulgarity,
profanity, sexism, or racism will not be tolerated. By accessing,
affiliating with, or commenting on this page, your identity may
be visible to third parties not affiliated with Hampton City
Schools. In addition, third parties may be able to access your
profile and personal information. HCS is not responsible for
access to your identity, profile or personal information by third
parties. It is the express responsibility of the user, or his/her
parent or guardian, to protect the user’s identity, profile, and
personal information.

Hampton City Schools Non-Discrimination Notice -
Hampton City Schools (“HCS”) does not discriminate with
regard to race, color, religion, national origin, sex, sexual
orientation, gender, gender identity, age, disability, ancestry,



marital status, pregnancy, childbirth or related medical
conditions, status as a veteran, genetic information, or other
characteristic protected by law in its programs, activities and
employment practices and provides equal access to the Boy
Scouts and other designated youth groups. The following
person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding the
non-discrimination policies: Robbin G. Ruth, Executive Director
of Human Resources and Title IX/ADA Coordinator
Department of Human Resources One Franklin Street,
Hampton, VA 23669, (757)

727-2300 Email: hcs-complianceofficer@hampton.k12.va.us
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